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June 20, 2000

Mike Gromacki, Environmental Engineer
Cook Composites and Polymers
PO Box 419389
Kansas City, MO 64141-6000

SUBJECT: Corrective Measures Study, on-site areas of concern, Cook Composites and

Polymers Co, Saukville, file reference FID #246004330 ERR-LUST

Dear Mr. Gromacki:

I have not received a response from you regarding my letter from February of 1999. This letter asked for

delineation of soil contamination, a performance evaluation of the remedial system, and a statement of

long term objectives for the remedial system.

I understand that you have objections to conducting this work based on having prior approvals from the
department. I spoke to the former project manager's supervisor, Mark Gordon about the matter, and he

said that although the investigation (RFI) was approved in 1994, it is appropriate for me to ask for
additional investigation if I see gaps in the data. However, I understand that you have a history of
working with the department. Please state your case for not conducting additional work by referring to

specific documents or agreements, as well as the technical basis for your argument. I am willing to re-

look at my demand for additional investigation.

Please respond to my original letter as soon as you can. If you have any questions about this letter, call

me at 414-229-0850.

Sincerley

John Feeney
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

Cc: SER File
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